
10. Involving young people in our biodiversity work 
- photography? 

We are keen to involve young people in as many different ways as possible.   

A number of young people from different organisations are involved in tree planting (see 
below), and we are aware of some young people from a local secondary school who are 
keen on photographing wild life.   

Anyone who knows of such young people or has any other ideas for involving young 
people, please contact Elaine Brittan or Pat Ward. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


